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NEW INSPECTOR NAMED AT MILLSTONE 3

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Special Projects Office
has appointed Beth E. Korona as the new resident inspector for
Millstone 3 in Waterford, Ct. She joins Senior Resident
Inspector Antone Cerne at Unit 3.

Ms. Korona joined the NRC in 1992 as a Reactor Engineer
Intern in the Regional Office in King of Prussia, Pa. As an
intern, she completed several assignments in Region I and in the
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, including an assignment in
the Peach Bottom resident office (in Delta, Pa.). Following
completion of the intern program, Ms. Korona was a reactor
engineer in the Region I Systems Section. Most recently, she was
a resident inspector at the Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in
Plymouth, Mass.

Ms. Korona is a graduate of Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute
in Troy, N.Y., where she earned a Bachelor of Science degree in
nuclear engineering.

The resident inspectors at Millstone can be reached at
860/447-3170.
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